December 10, 2002, (Revised January 29, 2003)
Dear CSDE Students,

If you use the CSDE Terminal Servers from a machine that runs Windows NT, 98 or ME, you
will be able to use Terminal Services for about 3 months, and then you will no longer be able
to use it. This is because a temporary license is issued when you first login, and it expires.

CSDE was provided with funds from Student Technology Fees to purchase terminal services
licenses for students. Therefore, CSDE will purchase and provide a permanent license for
you. You may write to csde_help@u.washington.edu get the process started. Getting this
license means that you do not need to upgrade your computer — which can be difficult,
and is not possible on all machines.

Patty Glynn
glynn@u.washington.edu




